
 

 

 
WE MADE IT! Its half term and we can all have a well-
deserved week off. Another huge thank you to all 
parents and children for navigating your way through 
this rather different half term – not what we 
expected when we broke up for the Christmas 
holidays! I hope that it will not be too long before 
things are back to something more closely resembling 
‘normal’.  
 
This last week of half term we all kept working hard 
to finish off our various units of week and find out 
lots of information about Chinese New Year and the 
year of the ox. The children in school enjoyed 
creating a Chinese coin tree and playing a Chinese 
game called Two Stones. I hope you had fun at home 
too. 

 

 
 

 
HAVE A GREAT, RESTFUL HALF TERM EVERYONE! 

 
A quick look forward to next half term. Our topic will be 
Africa, we will be writing a play script based on the book 
‘Meerkat Mail’ and we will be tackling fractions in 
maths. 
 
 

 

https://www.healthforkids.co.uk/games/ 

 

 
 

I think we have all learnt how important our health 

and mental well-being is over the last year and, 

particularly, during this latest lockdown. 

 

This is a nice colourful website with information, 

activities and games for your children to have a look 

at over half term. 
 

 
 

Our narrator heard two people on 
the bus talking about how the 
government was ‘closing the gates 
to refugees’.  
 
The four friends are really worried 
that Ahmet’s parents will not be 
able to get into Britain if this is the 
case and set about doing 
something about it. They think 

about writing to the Prime Minister, making an appeal 
in the papers or getting in contact with the top judge in 
the country. Eventually though, they decide to send a 
letter to the Queen and see what see can do about the 
situation. Is it going to get them into trouble…? 

Non Negotiables: CANCELLED – IT’S THE HOLIDAYS! 
Join your class on Teams for registration if you are not at school. 
Remember to upload/hand in work on Purple Mash or send to portfolios on dojo. 
‘Everybody, every day’ – Reading with your child every day.  

Practise times tables including the division facts.  Use Times Tables Rock Stars or any other method to practice. Your 

practice is paying off!  Keep in contact with us using Class Dojo.  Have a good weekend.  Chris Smith 

https://www.healthforkids.co.uk/games/

